
From: Debbie Phillips-Smith
To: economicregulation
Cc: Lawrence Cheng 鄭守志
Subject: CAP2098 consultation
Date: 03 March 2021 11:46:40

Dear sir/madam
 
Further to the publication of the CAP2098 consultation, EVA Air would like to state our full
support for the summary response being submitted by Star Alliance and the detailed response
submitted by the AOC/LACC.
 
Yours faithfully
 

Debbie Phillips
Supervisor for EVA Air
 
Room L0 106
Terminal 2, Queens Terminal
Heathrow Airport
Hounslow, Middx, TW6 1EW
 
020 8745 7779
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